
 
 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION 

No FOI Requests Received 
 

 

 

This is to CERTIFY that the DEL GALLEGO WATER DISTRICT (DGWD) did not 

receive any FOI requests for the periods JANUARY 01, 2017 – DECEMBER 31, 2017 

and JANUARY 01, 2018 – DECEMBER 31, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVELYN B. GARCIA, DMD. 

General Manager D 

 

 

September 25, 2018 


